
 

 To rent Community Centre Hall : 
613-587-4559/613-587-4838 or email wdra@nrtco.net 

Ice bookings: arenas@whitewaterregion.ca;  
or call Township office M-F, 8:30 am - 4 pm , ask for Debbie 

 
For Newsletter inquiries: 

Email: wdranewsletter@nrtco.net or call 613-587-4438  
DEADLINE FOR NEWSLETTER ENTRIES IS THE 15TH OF THE MONTH 

www.westmeathtoday.ca 

February 2022 Newsletter 

Andrew Brotton 

Broker 

613-633-8661 

andrew@thesignatureteam.net 

 

 

 

 

Plan, Build, Maintain… 

From decks to fences and everything in-between,  

we are your experts in home renovation! 

Phone: 1-800-251-1821 

Email: steve@whitewatercontracting.ca 

Celebrating 60 years—we value your business!  

 Upcoming 

Events 

Fridays       Darts - 7:00 pm 

          when restrictions lift 

 Every 2nd Tuesday pending 

  Covid restrictions

  Making Melodies 

          with Miss Erica - 10 

  am Westmeath Rec. 

       Centre upstairs hall 

Feb. 12th  Take Out Dinner 

Feb. 14th   Valentine’s Day 

Feb. 21st   Deadline for Snowman 

          Contest entries 

Feb. 25th   Snowman Contest

           Winner announced 

Mar. 5th Winter Carnival 

       Fishing Derby 

Take Out Valentine’s Dinner 

Saturday, February 12, 2022 

Sponsored by the WDRA 

119 Synton Street, Westmeath 

Mixed Vegetable Salad with Herb Vinaigrette 

Prime Rib with Au Jus & Creamy Horseradish 

Garlic Mashed Potatoes 

Roasted Winter Vegetables 

Homemade Dinner Roll 

Red Velvet Dessert 

$18 per person 

Craft Beer available $5 

Pre-booked order only, order by February 7th 

email  wdra@nrtco.net 

613-587-4518 (Brenda) 

mailto:wdra@nrtco.net


ADVERTISE YOUR BUSINESS WITH US -  

ONLY $25.00/MONTH -GET ONE MONTH FREE WHEN YOU COMMIT 
TO A FULL YEAR. 

FOR MORE  NFORMATION OR TO ADVERTISE, 

PLEASE CONTACT LYNN OR HEATHER AT  

wdranewsletter@nrtco.net 

FOR HALL BOOKINGS 

Please call  

Marg Gervais     

613-587-4838 

   

ELECTRONIC VERSION OF WDRA NEWSLETTER 

If you are interested in receiving the WDRA 

newsletter electronically, please send  

a message to wdranewsletter@nrtco.net 

The WDRA is looking for volunteers to work 
our monthly bingo at the Delta Bingo and 

Gaming Center.  For more information, or to 
volunteer wdra@nrtco.net 

DARTS 

Is on hold pending Covid Restrictions 

We are intending to resume the following plan when we can 

once again safely access the hall 

Fridays at 7:00 p.m. 

Westmeath Hall 

115 Synton Street 

All COVID rules will apply, including wearing a mask to enter the 

hall  and  

proof of full vaccination. 

The bar will be open (if COVID allows) 

Cost is $5.00 per person 

ELLIOTT’S INCOME TAX 

(613) 582-3431 

318 WESTMEATH ROAD 

Pending Covid Restrictions 

 

 For Updates and       

Details 

COVID Pending 

  

• New date for Darts will be posted in the News-

letter and or on  Facebook under the WDRA page 

• Details  for the Carnival to take place March 5th,     

including Family Skate, Paint Can Curling & BBQ 

• Details for the Fishing Derby to take place March 

5th 

• Details for upcoming craft day 

 

 

MONDAY, FEBRUARY 21, 2022 

mailto:wdra@nrtco.net

